
 

 

Greetings Elmwood Community, 

 

It is hard to believe that the students are done tomorrow.  It has been a wonderful year, and we 

are very pleased on the progress that your child has made this year.  Test results for all state 

tests will be in the Parent Portal by the end of June.  As we get into summer, the front offices 

will be open for about 2 weeks.  After that, only Central Office will remain open over the 

summer.  A Central Office staff member will be in the office from 7:30 AM until 4 PM every 

Monday through Thursday this summer.  If you have any questions or need help, please email 

me and I will direct you to the right place. 

Finally, we are in desperate need of subs in all areas, especially in custodial and bus driving.  If 

we do not secure enough drivers, we may have trouble covering routes when our regular 

drivers are out for the day. 

 

1. One of our own, middle school student, Tucker Tussing, played the lead role of “Jack 
Kelly” in Toledo Met’s production of Newsies Jr. The Broadway Musical! 

 

 

 



 

2. The "Boots & Buddies: Mother / Son Dance" and “Father/Daughter Luau Dance” events 
happened this month.  These events were for our Pre-K through 6th Grade girls/boys 
along with a very special date to match the above events.    

 



3. "Take me out to the ball game...  
On Wednesday, May 8th the Elmwood Sports Marketing and Entertainment Class attended 
the Toledo Mud Hens Baseball game vs. the Saints on a promotional Mud Hens School 
Education Day that was offered to students, faculty, staff.  Our students were able to get a very 
exclusive tour of the Club Level Box Suites, Sun Deck Patio, and Field Level Access.  Students 
were able to see firsthand a variety of key marketing concepts they have been learning 
throughout the semester with understanding of the overall Marketing Mix: Product, Price, 
Promotion, and Distribution along with corporate sponsorship, target, markets, customer 
service, venue risk management, etc.  Overall, a very beautiful day at the ballpark and fun had 
by all!" 
 

 

 

 



 
4. Here is an opportunity from one of our Community partners.  Wood County Hospital is 

offering a Safe@Home Class in June and July.  The class is designed for students to be 
safe when they are home alone. See the flyer for more information. 

 

 
 

 

Here are a few upcoming events for students and/or family that you may want to be aware of: 

• Thursday, May 30th  Last Day for Students/End of 4th Quarter 

• Sunday, June 2nd   Graduation @ 2 PM in the HS Gym 

• June 3-7, 2024   HS Band trip to New York City 

• Tuesday, June 4th   Sports Physical Day in the Auditeria 

• Monday, June 10th  Elmwood Board of Education Meeting @ 5:30 PM 

 

Tony Borton, Superintendent  

 

 


